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election, town meeting, or charter election, or at 
any election specially called for that purpose by 
such board or council; and in either case such 
board or council shall give notice of the submis-
sion of such question to the electors, as is required 
by law to be given of a special election or special 
town meeting; such vote in every case shall be by 
ballot, and the proper board or common council 
shall prescribe the form thereof. The votes shall 
be canvassed, returned and the result declared as 
in other elections. 

SEcTioN 3. This act shall take effect and be in 
force from and after its passage and publication. 

Approved April 7, 1885. 

[No. 77, A.] 	[Published April 13, 1885.] 

CHAPTER 346. 
AN ACT to amend chapter 7'2, of the laws of 

1881, entitled, "an act to amend section 4633, of 
the revised statutes," relating to costs in crim-
inal cases. 

The people of the state of Wisconsin, represented 
in senate and assembly, do enact as follows: 

SECTION 1. Chapter 72, of the laws of 1881, en- ...,Coete orilni-

titled, an act to amend section 4633, of the revised — "ma' 

statutes, relating to costs in criminal cases, is 
hereby amended by adding at the end thereof, 
the following: In all criminal cases, when the 
costs can not be collected from the defendant on 
his or her conviction, or when the defendant shall 
be acquitted, such costs shall be paid from the 
county treasury. 

SEcrioN 2. This act shall take effect and be in 
force from and after its passage. 

Approved April 7, 1885. 


